
From: sel-1@xtra.co.nz
To: Sam Otter
Subject: Re: PC78 - Panel Direction 26 April - Memo from Council requesting pause
Date: Friday, 28 April 2023 9:54:36 am

Hi Sam,

On behalf of the Reydon Place Residents Society Inc, we agree with the proposed pause
with Plan Change 78.

Thank you,

Regards,

Stewart Pratt

Chairperson

RPRSI

Sent from Windows Mail

From: sam.otter@aucklandcouncil.govt.nz
Sent: ‎Wednesday‎, ‎26‎ ‎April‎ ‎2023 ‎4‎:‎33‎ ‎p.m.

Good afternoon,
 
You are receiving this email again because there was an incorrect date in the direction.
Please seen the correct version attached. Apologies for the error.
 
I have the follow up to Monday’s Minute from the hearing panel on Plan Change 78
(PC78) regarding the Council’s request to pause the Plan Change.
 
The hearing panel have issued a direction saying they are going to hold a conference
on the Council’s request to pause Plan Change 78. Please find the direction attached
and read it for the full details.
 
The details for the conference is:
Date: Wednesday 3 May 2023
Start time: 9.30am
Location: Council Chambers, Ground Floor, Auckland Town Hall, 301 Queen Street,
Auckland Central. Please note there are stairs at the entrance. If you need alternative
access to the venue please let me know. Online access for the conferences will be
created and uploaded to the conference page soon.
 
The conference webpage page located here.
 
Submissions on request to pause
If you are putting in submissions on the request to pause PC78 in accordance with what
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has been outlined in the direction these need to be emailed to
npsudhearings@aucklandcouncil.govt.nz by 10am on Monday 1 May 2023.
 
If you have any questions about this email please get in contact with me.
 
 
 
Ngā mihi
 
Sam Otter
(he/him)
Kaitohutohu Mataamua Whakawā - Senior Hearings Advisor 

Ph 09 353 9587 | Mobile 021 196 2582 
Auckland Council, Hōro ā-Tāone o Tāmaki Makaurau |Town Hall |301-303 Queen Street
Visit our website: www.aucklandcouncil.govt.nz
 
Please note: If the matter is urgent and you need an alternative contact, you can email
npsudhearings@aucklandcouncil.govt.nz
 

From: Sam Otter 
Sent: Wednesday, 26 April 2023 4:23 pm
Subject: PC78 - Panel Direction 26 April - Memo from Council requesting pause
 
Good afternoon,
 
I have the follow up to Monday’s Minute from the hearing panel on Plan Change 78
(PC78) regarding the Council’s request to pause the Plan Change.
 
The hearing panel have issued a direction saying they are going to hold a conference
on the Council’s request to pause Plan Change 78. Please find the direction attached
and read it for the full details.
 
The details for the conference is:
Date: Wednesday 3 May 2023
Start time: 9.30am
Location: Council Chambers, Ground Floor, Auckland Town Hall, 301 Queen Street,
Auckland Central. Please note there are stairs at the entrance. If you need alternative
access to the venue please let me know. Online access for the conferences will be
created and uploaded to the conference page soon.
 
The conference webpage page located here.
 
Submissions on request to pause
If you are putting in submissions on the request to pause PC78 in accordance with what
has been outlined in the direction these need to be emailed to
npsudhearings@aucklandcouncil.govt.nz by 10am on Monday 1 May 2023.
 
If you have any questions about this email please get in contact with me.
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Ngā mihi
 
Sam Otter
(he/him)
Kaitohutohu Mataamua Whakawā - Senior Hearings Advisor 

Ph 09 353 9587 | Mobile 021 196 2582 
Auckland Council, Hōro ā-Tāone o Tāmaki Makaurau |Town Hall |301-303 Queen Street
Visit our website: www.aucklandcouncil.govt.nz
 
Please note: If the matter is urgent and you need an alternative contact, you can email
npsudhearings@aucklandcouncil.govt.nz
 

From: Sam Otter 
Sent: Monday, 24 April 2023 10:25 am
Subject: PC78 - Panel Minute - Memo from Council requesting pause
 
Tēnā koe
 
I am emailing you because you have put in a submission on Plan Change 78 (PC78).
 
Auckland Council have sent a memo to the Hearing Panel requesting that they pause
PC78 (see memo for details) and requesting a conference with the panel to discuss.
 
The hearing  panel have issued a minute (attached) in response saying they are
considering their response and won’t schedule any hearings. However, expert
conferencing/mediation will continue until the panel has provided their response to
Council.
 
Please read both documents for the full information.
 
The memorandum from Council is attached to the minute.
 
I will be back in contact once the hearing panel have made a decision on the
process/direction that they will take.
 
 
Ngā mihi
 
Sam Otter
(he/him)
Kaitohutohu Mataamua Whakawā - Senior Hearings Advisor 

Ph 09 353 9587 | Mobile 021 196 2582 
Auckland Council, Hōro ā-Tāone o Tāmaki Makaurau |Town Hall |301-303 Queen Street
Visit our website: www.aucklandcouncil.govt.nz
 
Please note: If the matter is urgent and you need an alternative contact, you can email
npsudhearings@aucklandcouncil.govt.nz
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We're turning your food scraps into clean energy.

CAUTION: This email message and any attachments contain information that may be confidential and may be
LEGALLY PRIVILEGED. If you are not the intended recipient, any use, disclosure or copying of this message or
attachments is strictly prohibited. If you have received this email message in error please notify us immediately and
erase all copies of the message and attachments. We do not accept responsibility for any viruses or similar carried with
our email, or any effects our email may have on the recipient computer system or network. Any views expressed in this
email may be those of the individual sender and may not necessarily reflect the views of Council.
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